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March 1, 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Thank you for the privilege of working with you in the education of your child(ren) this year. 
Your help and encouragement is greatly appreciated!  
 

It is now time to consider plans for the coming (2024-2025) school year. Our desire would be 
that every student re-enrolls. A Reenrollment Form, Medical Release Form(s) (one for each 
student), a Schedule of Fees, and a Registration Fees and Billing information Form are 
enclosed for your use. 
 

You are encouraged to register as soon as possible to assure your child(ren) a space in the 
school. Due to the unusually high level of interest in the school, and to give you priority status, 
enrollment to the public has been delayed until the day of our Open House, March 19. We 
cannot guarantee acceptance after this date without the proper paperwork.  
 

Those reenrolling by March 19 can do so with a discounted Registration Fee of $100. 
 

A tentative School Calendar is also enclosed to help in your planning. We look forward to 
working with you again next year! 
 
Training for Christ,      Educating for Eternity, 
 

Ronald Longhofer      Pastor Perdue 
 

Ronald Longhofer      Dr. David P. Perdue 
Principal       Pastor/Administrator 
 
 

P.S. Please encourage other families to enroll if we have room for them. Parents whose 
students are already enrolled can receive a $300 discount if your name is mentioned in the 
initial interview as the ones responsible for the new enrollment. (Call the office for details.)  
 

Fillable PDFs of the enclosed forms are available at www.fbcmcs.org/our-school/mcs-forms. 
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